
Vaccine Borrowing

The Maine Immunization Program (MIP) has seen a steady use of Vaccine’s for 
Children (VFC) used inappropriately. As a reminder, VFC vaccines are not to be used 
on patients that are not eligible or on adults

• All instances of borrowing must be properly documented and reported

• Borrowed vaccine must be replaced by the site with private purchased vaccine

• Replacement vaccines do not have to be an exact match of the borrowed vaccine 
but, must be from the same vaccine group and listed on the approved Maine 
Vaccine Board

• Please reach out to the ImmPact help desk with your completed Vaccine 
Borrowing Form

As a reminder –

It is the staff at the enrolled sites responsibility to ensure all staff members are 
familiar with MIP’s requirement and that MIP vaccine is kept separate from private 
vaccines and clearly labeled. See MIP Policy and Procedure Manual for more 
information
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